
July Newsletter  

K-T Key Club 
Division 5B 
LTG Madyson Stuart 
 

Special Dates to Remember 

• July 24, 2019 DCM at Rustic 
Cow 

• October 1, 2019  Annual Dues 
are payable 

• October 19, 2019 Dollywood 
Fall Rally 

• December 1, 2019 Annual Dues 
become delinquent 

• February 1, 2020 Unpaid Clubs 
become suspended 

• March 20-22, 2020 DCON in 
Lexington, KY 

• July 1-5, 2020 ICON in San 
Francisco, CA 

July 8, 2019 

Contact Information 

Email: madyson@ktkey.org 

Instagram: ktkey and div5b  

Snapchat: ktkeyclub  

Twitter: ktkeyclub 

Facebook: Kentucky-

Tennessee District of Key Club 

International 

Don’t forget the DCM! 
Division 5B’s first divisional    

council meeting will be held at 11 

a.m. to 12 p.m. on July 24th at  

The Rustic Cow located in       

Newport, TN.  Please have at least 

one representative from your club 

attend. We will be doing a simple 

service project while connecting 

with new friends! 
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The K-T District had so much fun touring Washington, D.C. and attending 

convention in Baltimore, Maryland. I made some of the best memories and 

friendships on this trip. I encourage all of you to attend ICON in  

San Francisco, California next year. 

Fall Rally will be held at Dollywood on October 19th. The cost 

per member is $50. This includes admission to the park, one meal 

voucher, and a t-shirt. Please plan on attending and finding out the 

2020 DCON theme! 
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The YOF is a fund which provides Key Clubs with grants to preform ser-

vice opportunities and scholarships.  

Info: 

• Grant amounts between $100 to $2,000 may be requested. 

• Applications must be submitted online by October 15th at 11:59 pm, 

EST. 

• Applications are reviewed by the Key Club board at the November 

meeting. 

• Grant applicants are emailed the outcomes the first week of January. 

• A list of grant recipients is posted online the third week of January. 

• The club’s dues must be paid before YOF grant checks can be issued. 

• A YOF Grant Report is due at the end of the grant cycle (January 1st). 

• For more information please visit the keyclub.org website. 


